
Illinois Chess Association, Inc.
Board Meeting
May 9, 2013

Call to Order:
The meeting was called to order at 7:30 PM CDT.  Present were Bill Brock, Mike Cardinale, Carl 
Dolson, Jerry Neugarten,  Mark Nibbelin, Tom Sprandel, and Will Tseng; absent were Chris Merli,  
Murrel Rhodes and Josh Rohrscheib.
 
Approval of Minutes:
Minutes from the April 14, 2013 conference were unanimously approved.  

Bid Committee:
The bid committee has recommended that the ICA portion of revenues from youth events be spent on 
youth chess. A motion was made that we pledge to do so and the motion carried unanimously.

Jerry moved that we require all email lists collected by organizers at our tournaments to be forwarded 
to the ICA. The motion carried.

It has also been moved that we require bidders to include the name of their Chief TD in tournament 
proposals.  The motion carried.

Next Meeting:  June 13, 2013

Submitted by:  Tom Sprandel
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